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I strongly oppose HB 3838. It will negatively impact small businesses by creating a 

redundant regulatory body that will only complicate a strained system. It will add 

more unnecessary bureaucracy, raise costs, reduce access to care (less affordable 

for those seeking care), and do nothing for the shortage of workers or their wages. 

Do not add another administrative hurdle that benefits special interest groups rather 

than the people who rely on these essential services. 


